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28th October, 2019 
 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
Update re impact of building work on Kids’ Club 
 
Due to an unforeseen technical issue with the installation of the new central heating system, to serve the 
new Saplings building, there has been a delay in completing the installation of the new kitchen for Kids’ 
Club and Saplings. 
 
Staff have been working very hard over the half term break both to liaise with the builders regarding the 
issue and to manage the impact on Kids’ Club of the delayed works. 
 
I am pleased to be able to tell you that many issues have been overcome and Kids’ Club will be able to 
run in its existing building from Tuesday morning. 
 
As the kitchen is still incomplete, food will be prepared for them in the main school kitchen and will be 
brought over so that the children can eat in the main Hollows room. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Bennett, our Schools Business Manager, Mackie our 
Premises Manager and the Kids’ Club Leader, Mrs Stephenson-White, the Deputy Leader, Ms Davanna 
and Playworker, Emma French for all their hard work in making sure that Kids’ Club will be ready to open 
tomorrow morning. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Adam J G Campbell 
Headteacher 
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